Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Nicole Oleson <noleson@mckeehomesnc.com>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:50 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: Refund for OE 89 - 305 Countryside Dr

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Jennifer,
Thank you so much for your help so far.
The address for the lot we are not using the permit/septic/erosion control is for 305 Country side Dr.

Thank you!
Have a great day!

Nicole Oleson

Pre-Construction Coordinator, McKee Homes, LLC
C: (919) 749- 9095
4208 Six Forks Road, Suite 810, Raleigh, NC 27609

We Build Life Changing Moments
Our Values: McKee Focus | Continuous Improvement | Work Smart, Play Hard | Good People



